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CITY OF SANTA CLARA

October 4, 2018 ELWM The Center of What's Possible

Spencer Myers

Vice President

Vantage Data Centers

2820 Northwestern Parkway
Santa Clara, CA 95051

Subject: MclLaren Data Center Condition

Dear Mr. Myers,

Silicon Valley Power, a division of the City of Santa Clara, will be requiring a condition of approval be
contained in the City of Santa Clara’s approval documents for your current revision to the McLaren Data
Center. The condition is intended to reflect our current agreement that limits the McLaren Data Center
to 100 MW of electricity service and is reproduced below:

The project owner shall design and operate the data center buildings in such a way as to
ensure that the electricity consumption of the entire facility shall not exceed 100 MW. If
the project owner proposes to modify the data center to increase the capacity above
100 MW in the future, it shall file a request to modify the facility with the City of Santa
Clara Community Development Department and Silicon Valley Power and shall notify
the California Energy Commission.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 408.615.5601 or kkolnowski@santaclaraca.gov.

Sincerely,

Kevin Kolnowski
Assistant Director of Electric Utility-Energy Distribution

Cc: Michael Stoner
Kevin Keating
Gwen Goodman
Yen Chen
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